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          July 29, 2016 
Executive Director     
Kansas Corporation Commission 
1500 SW Arrowhead Drive 
Topeka KS 66604-4027 
 
 
 
 

RE: Video Service Application for Valu-Net LLC 
 
 
Valu-Net LLC is requesting to withdraw our recently filed Amended Kansas Video Service Authorization 
Application due to the fact that we have not yet received CUID information from the FCC.  We intend to 
re-file this application upon receipt of the FCC CUID.  Thank you for your time. 
  
If you have any questions or require further information please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Richard L. Tidwell 
President 
Valu-Net LLC 
2914 W. Highway 50 Suite A 
Emporia Kansas 
620.208.5010 
rick@myvalunet.com 
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